
 

 

 

To: Seniors and Parents 

From: Josh Schlesinger, High School Principal  

As you probably know, it has been a tradition at Northwest for the seniors to be allowed to leave 

campus for lunch.  Off campus lunch privileges will begin as soon as this form is signed and returned.  

The following rules are to be observed in order for the privileges to continue: 

1. Driving on campus is to be slow and cautious, especially around the church and Cook Center. 

2. Three tardies in the first class after lunch will result in forfeit of privilege. 

3. Food may not be purchased and brought back to campus for underclassmen. 

4. Seniors are NOT to remain in their cars after returning to school. 

5. Seniors are not allowed to visit another student’s home during lunch. 

The parent’s signature below indicates permission is given to the student to leave campus for lunch.  

The school will not be responsible for the student during the lunch period, or for the student driving 

other students. 

The student’s signature below indicates they will observe the above rules and agree that a violation of 

these rules will result in the suspension of lunch privileges. 

Lunch privileges may not begin until this form is signed by one parent, signed by the student, and 

returned to the Secondary Office.  Telephone privileges will not be accepted. 

 

Date:__________________________ 

 

______________________________    ___________________________ 

Parent Signature      Student Signature 


